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JOINT WORKSHOP AND DISCUSSION 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  

and  

Washington Department of Commerce 

 

Equity in Utility Planning 

February 5, 2020, starting at 8:30 am 

Richard Hemstad Hearing Room, 621 Woodland Square Loop S.E., Lacey, WA 98503 
Teleconference bridge line will be available at 360-407-3810, Conference ID: 9524028 

 
 

On January 16, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) and the Washington Department of Commerce (Commerce) issued in 

Commission dockets UE-190698, UE-190837, and UE-191023 a Notice of Joint 

Workshop and Discussion (Notice) informing interested persons of a workshop that will 

be held at the Commission’s headquarters in Lacey, Washington, on February 5, 2020, at 

8:30 a.m. This workshop is focused on exploring the equity provisions in the Clean 

Energy Transformation Act (CETA) and developing a common understanding of the 

issues. 

Interested persons have the opportunity to attend remotely by calling (360) 407-3810 

and entering the conference ID 9524028, but those attending remotely will not be able 

to fully participate in the planned small group discussion. The Commission and 

Commerce therefore encourage those wishing to participate to attend in person.   

 

 

 

 
MARK L. JOHNSON     MICHAEL FURZE  

Executive Director and Secretary   Assistant Director, Energy Division  

Washington Utilities and Washington   Department of Commerce  

Transportation Commission 

https://www.utc.wa.gov/_layouts/15/CasesPublicWebsite/GetDocument.ashx?docID=1163&year=2019&docketNumber=190698

